





It and some consumer groups subsequently filed a settlement described as a

"counter proposal” that would result in increases of $867 million in 2026 and $403
million in 2027.

It also would leave open the possibility of FPL seeking increases of an estimated
$195 million in 2028 and $174 million in 2029 for generation-related projects that
could include solar and battery projects. But FPL has argued that the Office of
Public Counsel proposal should be rejected, at least in part because it did not
include the utility.

FPL attorney John Burnett on Monday called the Office of Public Counsel proposal
a "position paper" and said it "defies the whole regulatory paradigm" to suggest the
utility could be left out of a settlement. But Ali Wessling, an attorney for the Office
of Public Counsel, said the office i1s unaware of any legal requirement that a utility
sign on to an agreement.

Also, she said the Office of Public Counsel represents FPL's residential customers.

The Public Service Commission hearing is scheduled during the weeks of Oct. 6 to
Oct. 10 and Oct. 13 to Oct. 17.



